PENNVEST June 10", 2015 Nutrient Credit Forward Auction

The June 10" Forward Auction has been cancelled because no buyers successfully registered to
purchase credits. Please note that August 5™ is the enrollment cut-off for the next Forward
Auction which is September 9™, We look forward to your future participation. If you have any
guestions, please contact Credit Trading Specialist Robert Boos at 717-783-4493 or

rboos@pa.gov.
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